
What does it mean to have a positive school climate?		  Why should school culture matter to parents?
What does the legislation and research say about it?		  What does a positive school culture look like?
How can parents help create a positive climate in schools?

You are invited to a presentation answering these questions and more.  Join us for a Parent Information Night hosted 
by the Colorado School Safety Resource Center.

When:	 Thursday, February 13, 2014, from 6:30pm to 7:30pm
Where:	 Liberty High School auditorium
		  8720 Scarborough Drive
		  Colorado Springs, CO 80920

The Colorado School Safety Resource Center is hosting a Positive School Climate:  Bullying Prevention Institute
for school staff earlier in the day.  This parent night is an opportunity for parents to hear more about what school
staff are discussing and how parents can be partners in the efforts to make their child’s school experience as
positive as possible.

This workshop made possible by the generous support
of a grant from the Gill Foundation.
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